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PRESS RELEASE

On the happy and auspicious occasion of the Royal Birth of HRH The
Gyalsey. the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bhutan to the United Nations
held a prayer ceremony at the Mission premises for the well being. long life and
happiness of His Majesty The King, Her Majesty The Gyaltsuen and HRH The

Gyalsey on Tuesday. 9 February 2016.

The prayer ceremony was attended by Kutsab, Officers and Staff of the

Mission including their family members.

The prayer ceremony was followed by a dinner and dance to celebrate the
historic and joyous occasion of the Royal Birth of HRIH The Gyalsey as well as to
mark the beginning of the Year of the Fire Male Monkey. A few close friends of

Officers and Staff of the Mission were invited to the dinner and dance.
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